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M E M O R A N D U M
 

 
DATE: September 4, 2020  
 
TO: Tribal Leaders  
 
FROM: JooYeun Chang, Executive Director, Children’s Services Agency  
 
SUBJECT: Public Notice – Participation in MDHHS Comprehensive Child Welfare 

Information System (CCWIS) Transition workgroups 
 
MDHHS is providing you with public notice and invitation to discuss and determine the 
method of tribal engagement in the department’s formal planning and transition to a 
Comprehensive Child Welfare Information System (CCWIS) from our current SACWIS 
system. The department is interested in engaging Tribes in understanding the data 
quality aspect of CCWIS transition planning as well as identification of tribal needs and 
involvement in the pending technology design of our new CCWIS.   

 
Attached is a summary regarding CCWIS Transition workgroups. Please provide any 
feedback, questions and/or suggestions to Kim Chapin at Chapink@michigan.gov.  
 
We have scheduled a meeting on October 6, 2020 from 2:30pm – 3:30pm to provide an 
opportunity for further consultation and discussion.   

 
Please contact Stacey Tadgerson, TadgersonS@michigan.gov, with any questions. 
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